
 
 
 
 

 

 
UPCOMING MEETINGS ON NEW CODES 

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 17, 2011 
 

2010 CALIFORNIA CODES 
 
 
 
 

Two informational meetings on the proposed California Codes are scheduled by the 
San Joaquin County Community Development Department for November 19, 2010 
from 1:30 to 3:30 p.m. at the Community Development Department, 1810 E. 
Hazelton Avenue, Stockton in Conference Room “A” and on December 1, 2010 from 
1:00 to 3:00 p.m. at the Builders’ Exchange of Stockton, 7500 N. West Lane, 
Stockton.  The amendments to the California Building Code, the California Fire 
Code, and the California Green Code will be reviewed. 
 
If you are unable to attend the informational meeting and would like to obtain this 
information, you may contact Tom Ushing, Deputy Director of Building Inspection, 
at (209) 468-3181. 
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